
  
      

 
 

 
 

            
       

  

         
          

       
           

             
       
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

          
     

      
  

    
   

   

   

   

   

            
        

           
 

 
 

 

Request for Information: Parent’s Right to Know 
As Required by the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) 

(Template) 

Dear Parents, 

Our school receives federal funds for Title I programs that are part of the Every Student Succeeds Act 
(ESSA). Under ESSA, you have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of 
your child’s classroom teacher(s). 

As always, we want to keep our parents informed on the quality education we deliver, and sharing staff 
qualifications is an excellent way to illustrate our commitment to our students. The staff at any school 
defines the education environment, and we are devoted to finding the best quality teachers and 
paraprofessionals to work with your children to ensure our school is a place where they can succeed.  

Below is a table that lists the teaching staff at our school along with their current position, degree major, 
any other graduate degree, certification or endorsement, years of teaching experience, and whether or not 
they meet the state qualifications and licensing requirements. 

Teacher Name 

Current 
Position 
(Grade 
Level/ 

Subject) 

Bachelor’s 
Degree Major 
and/or Major 
Equivalency 

Graduate 
Degree or 

Special 
Credentials or 
Endorsements 

Meets State 
Qualification 
and Licensing 

Criteria 

Teaching Under 
Emergency or 

Provisional 
Status 

Years of 
Teaching 

Experience 
(Optional) 

Below is a list of the paraprofessionals who work at our school and their qualifications. If your child 
receives services in our Title I program, these paraprofessionals may be assisting your child as he/she 
works with our Title I teacher. We also use paraprofessionals to assist classroom teachers and special 
educators. 

Paraprofessional Name Qualifications Meets ESSA Requirements 

In addition, if at any time during the school year a teacher who is not highly qualified for four or 
more consecutive weeks teaches your child, you will receive timely notice from the school. 

Again, thank you for your inquiry. Please continue to contact me at any time if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 
(Administration) 




